
 

 

 

 

Department of Chemistry 

University of Idaho 

Moscow, ID 83844-2343 

October 17, 2018 

 

 

Professor Haixiang Gao 

China Agricultural University 

College of Sciences, Department of Applied Chemistry 

Haidian District Yuanmingyuan West Road 2# 

Beijing, China 100193 

 

Dear Professor Gao – 

 

It is with great pleasure that I invite you to join us here to work together on design and synthesis 

of novel ionic liquids during the period from December 15, 2018 to January 15, 2019. Many of 

our former colleagues will be here and look forward to seeing and being with you.  I hope that 

you will understand that we are not able to help with your expenses. 

Please let us know if you are able to come even if not for the entire time. 

Looking forward to hearing from you and then having you with us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jean’ne M. Shreeve 

University Distinguished Professor 

Jean’ne M. Shreeve Professor of Chemistry 

Voice:  208 885-6215 

E-mail:  jshreeve@uidaho.edu  
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